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By email to: Ella.Tagg@tfl.gov.uk  
 10 April 2019 
 
Dear Mike, 
 
Garden Bridge Working Group – contracts with Bouygues Travaux Publics and Cimolai  
 

As you know, the GLA Oversight Committee’s Garden Bridge Working Group is investigation 
outstanding matters relating to this failed project. As part of that investigation, we would like to look 
at the main construction contract or contracts with the joint vehicle of Bouygues Travaux Publics and 

Cimolai SpA, agreed in early 2016.  
 
I would be grateful if you could provide us with a copy of the contract or contracts.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 

 
Tom Copley AM 
Chair of the Garden Bridge Working Group 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Working Group’s Scrutiny 
Manager, Sarah Young, on 020 7087 2606 – sarah.young@london.gov.uk   
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